
From:
To: DCAdmin
Subject: Planning application for Lidl
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Ref. Number 2020/93308

I would very much appreciate you to accept planning  permission for the building of the
proposed lidl supermarket at New Hey Road.  I am sure this will not affect Salendine Nook
Local Centre, and I would like to have the option where I shop.

Thank you

Sent from Samsung tablet.




